
Food/Drinks
provided!

A Film
Screening:
The Debut

AANAPISI Presents

When:
Wednesday,
October 23,
1:30-3:15 PM

Questions? Please email aanapisi.south@seattlecolleges.edu
Seattle Colleges is committed to the concept and practice of equal opportunity and

reasonable accommodation for all its students, employees, and applicants in education,
employment, services, and contracts. For our full non-discrimination statement, visit

www.seattlecolleges.edu/nds.
AANAPISI is 100% federally funded by the U.S. Department of Education in

the amount of $300,000.00 per year for a period of five years (Oct 2021 - Sept
2026) and is administered by South Seattle College.

Celebrate Filipino American History Month With Us!
AANAPISI will be hosting a movie screening

that explores themes common amongst
Filipino American family cultures. This event

is meant to share Filipino culture with
students and uplift Filipino voices and

customs.

Where: JMB
Center

A&B


